
 

 

 

EAST MANCHESTER TOWNSHIP  
Board of Supervisors 

July 23rd, 2014 
 
Present:  Chairman Steven H. Gross, Jr., Supervisor Barry E. Rudisill, Dave Gentzler, Manager 

At a regular meeting held at the Township building, Chairman Steven H. Gross, Jr. called the 
meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Mr. Gentzler told the Board that the Township Zoning Officer, Kristie Taylor would not be able to 
attend the Zoning Hearings, on Wednesday, August 24th. He advised the Board that he would 
attend in her place.  

Motion by Supervisor Rudisill, second by Chairman Gross appointing Dave Gentzler as 
alternate Zoning Officer for the Zoning Hearing on August 24th. The vote was unanimous, 
the motion carried.  

 

Chairman Gross stated that due to the number of questions the Township received about the 
Shady Lane Special request, the Township should be represented at the hearing.  

 

 Motion by Supervisor Rudisill, second by  Chairman Gross, to authorize Andrew 
Miller, Solicitor and Dave Gentzler, Manager to represent the concerns of the Township at 
the Zoning Hearing on July 24th, 2014 and any continuance thereafter.  All members voted 
aye; motion carried.   
  
Dave Gentzler noted that the mowing contractor, Premier Property Services has broken the 
contract. Mr. Gentzler recommended a contract be awarded to Pro Lawn Services.  
 
Motion by Chairman Gross to award a mowing contract to Pro Lawn of PA.  
Dauberton Park $65 
PPL $250 
Poplar Lane $10 
Public Works Building $25 
Saginaw Park $55 
Township Building $25 
Second by Supervisor Rudisill, All members voted aye; motion carried.  
 
 
Motion by Chairman Gross, second by Supervisor Rudisill, to adjourn.  All members 
voted aye; motion carried.  The meeting adjourned at 7:50p.m.   
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      Dave Gentzler, Secretary   


